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Friday 11th October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Harvest Service – Thank you to Classes 5/6 and 6, who led our Harvest Service, there was an 

incredible amount of food donated to the local Food Bank too! 

 

Aldi Stickers – Thank you to everyone who has already sent Aldi stickers into school, we have 

already filled one poster with 300 stickers and have started the next poster.  For each poster filled 

we receive a new sports kit and are entered in the competition to win £20,000 – please keep 

collecting the stickers, the promotion ends on Sunday 3rd November. 

 

School Kitchen – Congratulations to Mrs Mather, Mrs Carter and the team who again received a  

‘5 Star Food Hygiene Rating’ – well done! 

 

Playtime Snacks – As a Healthy School, after the October holidays we will no longer be selling 

breakfast bars at morning playtime; we will be selling fruit instead.  Toast is also available if it has 

been pre-ordered.  Please can I ask that if parents/carers are sending snacks into school that they 

are a healthy option? 

 

Punctuality – We are having an increasing number of parents/carers dropping children off/picking 

children up earlier.  Please can I remind you that the school bell rings at 8.55 a.m. for the start of 

the school day and that the bell rings at 3.30 pm (3.15 pm for the Nursery)to signal the end of the 

school day. 

 

Sickness and Diarrhoea – If your child is sick or has diarrhoea, to stop the spread of any infection 

they need to stay off school for 48 hours. 

 

Six Book Challenge – I have set all pupils and staff a challenge over the half term holiday.  The 

challenge is to read six books, complete a line of 5 reading challenges and find the most unusual 

(safe) place to read a book.  Next week your child will be bringing home their challenge leaflet.  

Happy Reading! 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and I hope that we all see some sunshine! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

           


